
OFFICE OF THE FULTON COUNTY ENGINEER 
9120 County Road 14 

Wauseon, Ohio 43567-9669 

Telepho11e: 419-335-3816 www.fulto11co1mtyoh.co111/eugi11eer.ht111 Fax:419-335-1091 

Frank T. Onweller, P.E., P.S. 
County Engineer 

April 18, 2022 

Re: Construction Activity Notice 
Bridge 2A.4 Replacement 

Dear Property Owner: 

Rod Creager, P.E., P.S. 
Chief Deputy Engineer 

Construction will soon begin on Road 2 with the replacement of Bridge 2A.4 over Blue 
Creek, 0.4 miles north of Road A. The tentative date for road closure is set for Monday, May 
9, 2022. The project has a completion date of July 15th. 

The construction will involve replacing the existing single span concrete slab 
superstructure with a new reinforced concrete slab superstructure on rehabbed abutments. 
This will be a construction zone that is closed to thru traffic; please drive cautiously. 

Residents and emergency vehicles will be able to access properties throughout the 
construction process. 

Miller Bros. Const, Inc., of Archbold, Ohio, is the general contractor for this project. 
For any questions or concerns that the contractor can address, contact project manager 
Isaac Burns at 419-906-9668. For any other questions or concerns, contact our office. 

This notice has been sent to landowners only. Please inform any additional affected 
people, such as land renters or tenants, of the upcoming construction. 

Sincerely, 

~c~ 
Benjamin C. Rowland, P .E.,S .I. 
Bridge Engineer 
browland@fultoncountyoh.com 


